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 Transport for NSW acknowledges the Awabakal people as the Traditional Custodians of the lands 
on which we work and pays respect to Elders past and present. 

The NSW Government is funding 
essential maintenance work to ensure 
the safe and reliable operation of 
Hexham Bridge. 

What work are we doing?  
Transport for NSW will carry out bi-annual 
maintenance work on the bridge, which includes 
inspecting, testing, and servicing the lift span 
systems, as well as general routine bridge 
maintenance. 

When and where we’ll be working 
We’ll be working on Hexham Bridge from Monday 
2 September for two nights, weather permitting.  
Working hours are 8.30pm to 4am, Monday to 
Tuesday.  

What will this mean for you? 
You may notice: 

• Workers and vehicles. 
• Traffic controllers and signage. 

• Southbound bridge closure during the work. 
All traffic will be directed onto the northbound 
bridge, which will operate with one lane in 
each direction. 

• The opening span will not open to marine 
traffic while the work is carried out. 

• The pedestrian footpath will be closed while 
the work is carried out.  

• Traffic control will be on site to safely escort 
pedestrians across the bridge while the 
footpath is closed. 

• Noise from machinery and equipment. 

• A 40km/h speed limit will be in place during 
work hours and may affect travel times. 
Motorists should allow up to 10 minutes extra 
travel time during this work. 

Managing our impacts 
We aim to manage our work to avoid impacts to 
the community and the environment.  
This includes: 
• Fencing for safety and security 

• Reducing our noise as much as possible 
• Nosiest work to be completed by 11pm. 

Contact Us 
 

 

 Project Manager, Natasha Anderson 
0409 829 971 

  
natasha.anderson@transport.nsw.gov.au  

  
For the latest traffic updates:  
Call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or 
download the app Live Traffic NSW  

  
Interpreter service  
For languages other than English call 131 
450  

www.transport.nsw.gov.au/privacystatement#Your_Privacy  
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